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Construction start

We would like to take this opportunity to introduce
ourselves as Balfour Beatty Construction. We are
the main contractor carrying out the construction
of the new Portobello High School for the City of
Edinburgh Council.

We will be commencing the construction of the new
Portobello High School early in October 2014. We
will keep you informed on the progress of the works
and any issues affecting the surrounding area on a
regular basis.

We intend to hold a Community drop in session on
the 25th September 2014 between 4.00pm and
7.30pm at the existing Portobello High School in the
library. This is just prior to the works commencing
and we will present our Community engagement
plan to all interested residents and businesses who
may be affected by the construction works.

Our core working hours will be Monday to Friday
07.30 to 18.00hrs and Saturday 07.30 to 15.30hrs.

The construction site will have a security presence
outwith these working hours.

It is our intention to carry out our works with
minimum disruption and inconvenience to all our
neighbours. We operate an open door policy where
we encourage any concerns and complaints to be
brought to our attention.
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Contact:

Email:
newportobellohighschool@balfourbeatty.com
Tel: 01501 824800

Activities to be undertaken September to December

2014.

« Perimeter fence/access point set-up - September
2014

« Site office set up — October 2014

o Earthworks to the whole site — October 2014

o Drainage to the new building — October 2014

e Sub structure to the new building — October 2014

 Steel structure erection — December 2014

Considerate Construction Scheme

We are a member of the Considerate Constructor
Scheme and should you have any concerns that
require to be raised this can be done by calling
Considerate Constructors: 0800 783 1423.

“Our Commitment”
Balfour Beatty are committed to delivering
our work in a safe and considerate manner.

We will make every effort to minimise noise
and disruption and those working on site will
be briefed on working responsibly in the local
community.
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